

2023/2024 WINTER OPERATIONS

CUPE Local 108 EMPLOYEE RESERVE LIST 



Schedule ‘C’ of the Collective Agreement provides for the establishment of “a reserve list of back-up unassigned, qualified employees in each region to replace program employees when required”.  

All qualified employees in the CUPE local 108 bargaining unit, who are not part of the Winter Works Program may apply, however their acceptance to the reserve list will be reviewed subject to individual restrictions.

Applications are accepted until March 31st, 2024 

Please use the application form available from your supervisor. Any questions regarding this matter can be addressed to the following Snow & Ice Committee members in your region:
                	
	CUPE President
	-
	Scott Chetwynd

	CUPE Vice President
	-
	Jeff King

	CUPE East Rep
	
	Tony Grosse

	CUPE West Reps
	-
	Andrew Johnson

	Management
	-
	Steve York, Don Pellerine, Andrea Mehner



**EMPLOYEES MUST REMAIN AVAILABLE TO FULFILL THEIR REGULAR WORK REQUIREMENTS. NO REST PERIODS WILL BE PAID**


Send all applications directly to Michelle Kelly at 
kellymi@halifax.ca
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